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A big part of our mental arithmetic is tables practice.  Knowing multiplication and division facts well significantly improves confidence in all areas of Maths. 
 At the end of Y4 your child will be given a statutory tables test so it is important that we make a positive start on our learning in Y3.
 We will be  using the 'Tommy Trek' game on https://mathsframe.co.uk/ to help our recall.
There is also a fabulous online speed challenge game which you may wish to use at home.
You will find it here:
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10
It is called "Daily 10" and it is on the 'top marks' maths website.
Select the focus that you want to practise (I suggest multiplication and division facts for now) and select the amount of time that you need. Don't set the timer too short so that you don't make it too difficult but be sure to give yourself a good challenge by not setting the timer too long. Try to start with 7 seconds and work up to 5 seconds.
If you use this Daily 10 every day, you'll soon start to see a huge difference in your confidence with your recall of multiplication and division facts.

